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Tpanslation of a post card received from A.Magnano dated

27¢th Mareh 1910.

As I have already mentioned to you in previous letters the
arrangements regarding the holding of the 3rd S.5.No.2 on the
BK "EAST CROFT" will he made on the arrival of the vessel at
Genoa,as I do not wish to have the survey held or work carried
out outside the home port,as I have at Genoa the necessary facilities
to do everything that may be required.

Will vou kindly submit my wish to the Committee and then write

definitely on the subject.




